----- Original Message ----- 

From: honbu

To: apinero@telefonica.net 

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 12:34 PM

Subject: your intention of dissolution of EKKO

Dear Shihan Pinero

I spoke to Shihan Hollander just now. He said that you spoke to him about our conversation already so that it may not need to repeat by email. However, as you request I will pass the message of Kancho that before the 1st IKO Europe General Meeting, he wants you to make your official announcement expressing your wish and intention of dissolving the EKKO by email to the all CR in Europe. Without your message being sent out, Knacho does not or may not allow you to be in the meeting at all. Also, He does not want to hold another personal meeting with anyone.

That what we talked about over the phone.

Best regards,

J. Hibino

